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28/12/2024  20:49:312024/5277/P OBJ K. Wilson To Whom It May Concern,

As a longtime owner/resident and community member, I am writing to raise questions regarding this 

application. It has come to my attention that the person applying for the stated extensions is *not* the owner or 

tenant of the concerned property, which makes it an unusual and possibly suspicious request. I am also 

concerned because the person who has submitted this application has had a history of making controversial 

decisions and disrupting the neighbourhood. 

Thank you for your care and due diligence in handling these requests and protecting our homes and 

communities.
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